
From: Julie Webb
To: Arthur Koepsell - DNR
Subject: Re: Gradishar State LD11-73-1AHN Sundry Notice document# 400642282
Date: Friday, July 18, 2014 9:42:23 AM

I'm sorry about that. Would you please make the change in the comments?

 Thank you. 

Julie

On Jul 18, 2014, at 8:59 AM, "Arthur Koepsell - DNR"
<Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us> wrote:

Julie,
 
The comments section states that “Noble requests an exception to Rule 318.e(4) for
the Gradishar State LD11-73HN Well Pad”.  The rule the exception is requested under
should be changed to 609.  Please let me know if you agree with the change and I will
make it for you.
 
Arthur
 
 
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Environmental Data Analyst
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From: Julie Webb [mailto:jwebb@progressivepcs.net] 
Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2014 9:22 AM
To: Arthur Koepsell - DNR
Subject: Re: Gradishar State LD11-73-1AHN Sundry Notice document# 400642282
 
Would you please return it to draft? Thank you. 

Julie

On Jul 17, 2014, at 9:18 AM, "Arthur Koepsell - DNR" <Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us>
wrote:

Julie,
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This location is outside of the GWA area and is subject to rule 609.  I can
either delete the document and you can start over or I can return the
document to draft  status so you can make the necessary changes. 
Which would you prefer?
 
Thanks,
 
Arthur
 
 
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Environmental Data Analyst
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